
Thanks to the generous support of the Northpine Foundation, CWICE is developing a new

program dedicated to building capacity across the child welfare sector to better support

Government-Assisted Refugee (GAR) families nationwide. CWICE will extend its support to six

additional provincial child welfare agencies and Refugee Assistance Program (RAP) Centres

across Canada. 

The CWICE National Outreach Project is designed to:

Enhance professional capacity by equipping child welfare practitioners with specialized

knowledge and tools to address the unique needs of GAR families.

Facilitate collaboration by sharing best practices and fostering a supportive network

across child welfare agencies.

Strengthen equity and inclusivity in service delivery, ensuring every family receives

culturally informed and needs-sensitive care.

The National Outreach Project will strengthen local

   capacity, promote cross-provincial collaboration, 

          increase service quality, and improve outcomes for 

               vulnerable children and families. 

Learn more:

905-363-6131 ext. 2222

CWICE@peelcas.org

www.cwice.ca

National Outreach Project

CWICE is expanding its services nation-wide! 


